


more pedestrians than vehicles. However, anty(have placed a lot of stress on this word, if there
are no improvements to the pedestrian realm, any future development fails what the designation
is looking to achieve, as well as it fails the intentions of the Municipal Development Plan. It is
imperative that improvements are made to the pedestrian reaim both on and off the site.

The improvements we are seeking from the developer as it relates to the site and from the City
are:

* Widen the sidewalks along Elbow Drive and Southland Drive

o The widening along Elbow Drive should go from Springwood Drive to Southland
Drive

o The widening along Southland Drive should go from Elbow Drive, west to the
entry of the library.

* Sharpen the westbound turn at Elbow Drive and Southland Drive in order to allow for a
better curb cut for pedestrians to navigate onto the sidewalk, as well as force drivers to
slow down and look for pedestrians

* |If possible, redesign Elbow Drive between Springwood Drive and Southland Drive to
better vehicular access to the surrounding commercial developments and access into
the residential areas of Southwood.

In closing, Southwood is a community that is on the cusp of experiencing a lot of mixed-use

development. We are a mid-century community with many mid-century qualities that have not

been updated to reflect the qualities of life we want to achieve today. We suffer from having

narrow sidewalks, improper pedestrian connectivity, and accessibility issues. With the influx in

land use applications we are exp%nencmg and any subsequent development, should they be

approved, it is imperative that thé mid- -century qualities are looked at and improved to better the +
lives of those living and using the sites today. W¢ /Juek .,Q;rw arel fo Se€ine el |
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